
From: Paul Hawkins-Row 
Sent: 22 March 2020 15:14 
Subject: Household goods ordering etc 

 Dear all,  

 From the response we have had in terms of messages, texts, emails etc, quite a few people in the 
village could do with us ordering for household items and food from our suppliers. Our normal order 
day is Thursday for delivery here on Friday, which would mean orders should be out to you Friday 
pm or Sat am at the latest (subject to availability). If anyone has particularly urgent needs, please 
contact us and we will see what we have available in pub stocks. 

It would be useful to know what people would like to have on the order forms, so, over to you all to 
tell us, what you need... 

From Monday, we will be doing take away/delivery food (Menu to follow) as well as takeaway 
beers/wines etc from the entrance porch of the pub. So, it may not be an answer to your social 
interaction but at least you can still get a pint or so of real draft ales etc not the canned rubbish. 

Bring your own containers and we will fill them for you. To ensure that the beer is fresh, we will only 
have one draft ale on at any one time unless demand is enough to put 2 on. Hopefully this will be 
sufficient to help everyone in the village and tide us over until we can reopen again without losing 
our existing amazing staff. 

Stay safe.... 

 Kind Regards  

Paul, Gale and Callum. 

Saye and Sele Arms 
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